
 

Date Subject 

27.04.2018 This has reference to e-mail dated April 27, 2018 from NSE /BSE seeking 

clarification with respect to news item appearing in Business Standard- 

Sources dated 27-Apr-2018, titled “CBI books Aircel’s Siva, bankers in 

Rs.6 bn scam” and media report titled “ CBI books two PSB heads, ex-

IDBI Chief for fraud- Source : timesofindia.com –  

April 27, 2018. 

 

We clarify that the captioned reports appearing in the news article 

about our MD&CEO, Shri Kishor Kharat, has no relation to Indian Bank 

and it does not have any material impact on the Bank. 

 


